
Photo/Video Publication 

Photo/Video Release Photos and videos may appear in various District materials, including school and 

district websites, social media websites, newsletters, brochures, advertising, etc. Student names are 

usually not used in association with photos and videos, but when they are, only first names will be used 

except in situations where full names are standard. Most parents/guardians support and encourage this 

celebration of achievements, so by default all parents/guardians who register their students are giving 

permission for this use. If you have a particular concern about this, please talk with your child’s principal 

so alternate arrangements can be made, if needed. 


